
 

 

Week Gone/Week Ahead 

Centre Academy London 

10th May 2019 

 

Message from Miss Maddison: 

This week has been another short week with the Bank 

Holiday on Monday. It will be a novelty next week to 

have a full week with all students at school, rather 

than on the residential! 

 

Thank you to those parents who braved the rain 

yesterday to attend our talk on Cyber Safety. It is 

always good to better understand the difficulties of 

ensuring our young people are safe online and we hope 

we were able to provide some practical tips to help. If 

any parents/carers would like the slides from 

yesterday’s talk, please can you contact the School 

Office who can send these through.  

 

Alternatively, practical information and tips can be 

obtained from National Online Safety, with whom we have a partnership. A separate letter is 

included with this newsletter with more information. 

 

Next week the GCSE exam series starts. We know that this is a stressful time of year, not only 

for students who are taking exams, but for all our students – who have to contend with the 

room changes that are needed to accommodate the exams. I know that you will all join me in 

wishing our GCSE cohort the best as they begin their final preparation.  

 

Looking further ahead, a reminder that half term this year is from 27th – 31st May.  

 

I hope that you all have an enjoyable weekend and I look forward to seeing everyone back on 

Monday for the last two weeks of the half term. 

 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

As some of you may have been 

informed by your son/daughter our 

wonderful Occupational Therapist Mrs 

Riveria is expecting her first baby.  

All students were informed during last 

week’s assembly, which of course 

ended with a big round of applause 

from all and many congratulations have 

been sent Mrs Riveria’s way! 

 

 

BABY ON BOARD 

 

Our Winning House Group this week is  
 

EFFRA 
 

well done to everyone for all their hard work this week! 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Reminders: 

Please take the time to complete the online cyber safety training programme. As a 

school we are very aware of the amount of time our students spend online and the 

unwanted risks and dangers our students may be exposed to. We appreciate all 

parents and carers support in this matter.  

As mentioned above, we take recycling extremely seriously in the school and so we 

would like to take the opportunity to again remind all students to bring a reusable 

bottle to school with them, plastic cups are no longer being provided in the office. 

Please ensure your student is in their full uniform at all times, we have noticed a 

number of students coming to school without their ties or wearing the wrong shoes, 

shirts loose etc. As a student of CA London, we remind all students that they represent 

the school when out in the community. 

________________________________________________________________ 

  

This week in Film Club our students were watching the ‘The boy who made in a windmill in 

Africa’. This movie is based on the true story of Malawian Kamkwamba, who saved his town 

from famine by building windmills that would provide water and electricity to all. This particular 

movie was very important to our students who are passionate about recycling and making a 

conscious effort to help save the planet. The students are always looking for new ways to make 

a difference, something we are extremely proud of and fully support.  

 

-REDUCE   -REUSE   -RECYCLE 

 

 

  


